
Invitation to the whole school community 
 

School Mass to celebrate the opening of Academic Year 
 
Presentation Secondary School cordially invites you to participate in our celebration of the 
Eucharist to mark the beginning of a new school year.  
 
This annual celebration, gives us the opportunity to welcome new students, give thanks for 
all that is good in our lives and pray for blessings on our staff, pupils and families. 
 
This year we are delighted to be able to share our celebration with our families and the local 
community.  
 
You can join us via the following link at 12.00 noon tomorrow, Wednesday 22nd September. 
https://www.churchservices.tv/castleisland The mass will be live streamed 

 

Castleisland Parish, Saints Stephen and 

John Church, Kerry ... 
www.churchservices.tv 

 
As always, we are very grateful to Fr Mossie Brick for celebrating Mass with our school community. 
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